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MEETING MINUTES 
Meeting Title:  William (Tony) Workman American Legion Post 294  
Meeting Time: January 6th, 2015 @ 7:00 PM
Meeting Location:    Old Hickory BBQ 
	Attendees: Larry Faust, Larry Hord, Bob Maiellaro, Jerry Riddle, Herman Gillman, Jack Williams, Tom Gaussiran, Ron Martin, Roy Bash, Don Johnson, Buddy Blair, Mike Hedge, Ed Schuman, Tim Caddell, John Behan, Joe Bowden, William Harris

	Did Not Attend:

	                     
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	NO PRESENTATIONS AT THIS TIME
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Meeting Minutes:

1. WELCOME & INTRODUCTIONS
1.1 Jack Williams read minutes of previous meeting, also Larry Hord assisted for Mr. Ed 






1.2 Honor Guard presented flags along with presentation of “MIA” chair cover 
2. MINUTES APPROVAL- Approved
2.2 Greetings and introductions to new members 
3. FINANCIAL  INFORMATION – Tom stated Checking balance $1,543.19 & Savings $3,158.84, we have not yet received the check from “Wreaths Across America” for $246.00? 
One of our new members Ed Schuman asked if anyone has had any experience dealing with Vietnam era issues with “agent orange” from the VA and would be interested in talking with them.

NEW BUSINESS:  Regarding Boys State we have only been able to raise $50 for each boy, according to Brian Williams (Boys State) there are only 6 outstanding candidates this year - requesting schools provide expenses. There is a possibility of an Oratorical scholarship - but not this year.

OLD BUSINESS:   1) Still trying to get pictures of everyone 2) developing GoFund site
for clear idea of how money used  3) possibility of another Chase account for directing funds for accountability  4) Helping Homeless Vets, PTSD issues, “Doughnut Dollies” volunteers during WW11, etc.  5) Providing computer assistance to anyone who might need help 6) Practicing with our M1 rifles more for Honor Guard events, also in step with “Patriot Guards”

who provide support.  These are just some of our goals for the New Year!

In regard to our Car Wash for warmer weather - Jr ROTC can’t volunteer unless FBISD approves and events scheduled. Also Joe Bowden’s church will not allow us to have the “Fiesta” food event so back to square one. We also hope to provide legal assistance to vets thorough Fort Bend Legal.  Our new member Mike Hedge with Chevron stated Chevron can match donations for non-profit organizations.

ADJOURNMENT – NO FURTHER BUSINESS 
Visit: www.meetingsense.com

